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Subject:   Palm Tree and Mobile Home 

 

Contact: David Padilla Jr, Public Information Officer  

 

Release: For Immediate Release 

 

At approximately 0156 hours Yuma Fire Department units were dispatched to a 

commercial assignment for reports of palm trees on fire in a trailer park in the area of 21st 

Dr and 12th Street.  Yuma Engine 4 (YE04) arrived at the location and reported heavy fire 

involvement of palm trees and a mobile home. 

 

Yuma Duty Chief 1 (YDC1) proceeded to Dora Avenue and found the involved double 

wide trailer. Access was limited due to a dead cul-de-sac. YDC1 established Command, 

reporting a heavily involved double wide trailer; YDC1 established the Incident Action 

Plan as a defensive fire attack, prioritizing protection of surrounding homes. Crews from 

the Yuma Fire Department began an aggressive fire attack from the surrounding areas. 

The fire was under control in approximately 30 min.  

 

The cause of the fire is being investigated by the Community Risk Reduction Division of 

the Yuma Fire Department. No injuries were reported.  
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